
Project Update:  January 2018 

 

We have completed preliminary survey and general questionnaire with the local 

peoples and schools students. Community outreach materials such as posters were 

distributed to the community forest staffs, the forest users group, local peoples and local 

“eco-clubs” members. Moreover, we have collected GPS location of the possible 

habitat of the hispid hare. We have figure out 30 stations (possible habitat) in 

Suklaphanta National Park to install camera trapping. During the field survey, we have 

also talked with farmers and shared the ecological benefits of the hispid hare.  

 

Our next programmes will be camera trapping program, school outreach programmes, 

t-shirt printing and distribution.  

 

  
Major road in SNP Grassland area 

  
Possible habitat of hispid hare in SNP  Raani Taal (Raani Lake) in SNP 

 

 

 

 

  


